
 
 

 INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Kent Cagle, City Manager 
 
FROM:  Jeffery Reynolds, Executive Director of Public Works  
 
DATE:  January 09, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL LETTER OF AGREEMENT FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 

2024 PAVEMENT MARKING SERVICES BID 24-18 
 
Enclosed is the Letter of Agreement with D.I.J. Construction, Inc. The award of this 
agreement will be presented at Council Workshop on January 09, 2024, with a proposed 
Council approval date of January 16, 2024. 
  
Upon Council approval of this agreement, the City Manager  will be required 
on page 5 (Memorandum is page 1) of this contract packet for execution. Once signed, 
please return to Public Works Transportation and Purchasing. 
 
Thank you!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
























































